
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 23rd May 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have had a lovely morning today- Thanks go to Niamh and Daisy A in Herons who decided 
to take Social Action to organise an event that 1. Brought the whole school together 2. Raised 
money for Save the Children.  It is fantastic to support children with their ideas for making a 
difference. 
 
Have a good weekend everyone 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Tomorrow 

 

Friday 20th May – Non uniform come in your 
house colours 

 
Friday 20th – Fundraising ice cream sale after 

school 
 

Next week 
Tuesday 24th May – Mr Tregale visiting from 
Broadland High for transition talk with Year 6 
 
Wednesday 25th May – Cluster Cricket 
 
Friday 27th May – Red House Bake or Buy 
Cake Sale 
 
Friday 27th May – FOSS non uniform day 
children to wear red, white or blue for our 
Jubilee Celebration Day 

 

Looking ahead 
 

 
Monday 6th June – Start of Summer Term 2 
 
Tuesday 7th June – Class photographs 
 
Tuesday 14th June – Whole school trip to 
Amazona Zoo 
 
Tuesday 21st June – Federation Music day 
 
Sunday 26th June – FOSS Summer Fair 

Governor Visit 
 

Message from Jock Grieve one of our school governors who visited the school during year 6 
SATS 

 
I thought it appropriate at the end of SAT’s week to appreciate the hard work and dedication of 
the Year 6 students as well as the teachers and support teams who got them ready to sit the 
four days of exams. 
This is the first SAT’s testing since Covid-19 struck so it is important and a milestone. 
As an observer on Monday, the first day of testing, the school team were focussed and the 
children ready and eager to get going. 
Salhouse is always an enjoyable school to visit but this particular day with such a lot going on 
and at stake, the professionalism and pride shone through. 
 
 
 
 
 



Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 23rd May 2022 
Grebes Reporting 

 
Over the coming weeks Grebes class will be contributing articles to the Weekly Parent Update, 

we hope you enjoy them 
 

 
Fledglings 

 
Fledglings have been looking closely at our new water feature. It has sparked an interest with 
the children, discussing how it is solar powered and that the sun makes it work. This extended 

to talking about how windmills make energy, and then making our own!  
 
 
 

  



 
Acle United Youth Football Club (AUYFC)  

AUYFC are happy to announce- 

We are now looking to add new teams to the club and additional players to our passionate 

friendly group of football teams for the next season of 2022 to 2023. 

New teams ages required for next season. 

Under 7 (U7), Under 8 (U8), Under 9 (U9), Under 11 (U11) and Under 14 (U14). 

Additional Year team players required. 

Under 13 team players for next season squads. Contact John Denton 

Under 16 team players for next season squads. Contact Chris Ashman 

Contact us by email acleunitedyouthfc@live.com 

 
Salhouse Rovers FC 

 
Salhouse Rovers are starting an u5s football training session on Monday 
night 17.30-18.30 at Salhouse Park, Thieves Lane.  If you are interested 

please contact adrian_willis@hotmail.co.uk 
 

     

 
 

 

mailto:acleunitedyouthfc@live.com
mailto:adrian_willis@hotmail.co.uk

